
YOUNG AMBASSADOR OF THE MONTH - MAY 2025

Annie, Sophie, Arthur, and Evie are a group of Young Ambassadors from Penrhiwceibr Primary School.
Since becoming Young Ambassadors, they have designed and delivered an afterschool club for their
peers. They have given two presentations to their school governors to help them with their projects
within the school. They have ordered resources for the school, they have regular meetings with the
acting head teacher, and they have supported school swimming sessions by helping ALN pupils walk
to the buses and supporting them in the changing rooms and the pool. Between them, they have
completed over 200 hours this year. 

“I love this role of responsibility because I like to keep everyone active. I also love to lead PE
sessions, and I like to take the after-school clubs.” – Sophie

“I enjoy this job because I like keeping people active and healthy and I love sports.” - Arthur

“I think being a bronze sports ambassador is a very important role.” - Annie
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